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Year 6-7 Transition 2019 

The Rivers Secondary College would like to invite parents and children starting Year 7 in 2020 to our Orientation 
Program. Our orientation days will occur on Tuesday, 26 November and Tuesday, 3 December. 

This program aims to assist your child in having a smooth transition from primary school to The Rivers Secondary 
College by meeting teachers and students at the relevant campus site. The students will experience campus 
routines, become familiar with the location of places of importance around the campus as well as build 
relationships with teachers and friendships with other children. Please see the information below regarding 
specific information for each campus. 

Lismore High Campus 

Arrival:  Suggested time is 9:15am Meeting point: All students should meet in the School Hall. 

On the day:  Students should wear full primary school uniform, covered shoes/sport shoes and have a hat. 

On 26 November a pizza lunch will be provided.  Please advise the school of any dietary 
requirements on 6621 5185.  Students will need to bring morning tea and any other snacks or 
purchase items from the school canteen.  Don’t forget your water bottle and pencil/pen case. 

On 3 December parents are invited to attend from 9:00am to 10:00am and stay for morning tea.  
Students will need to bring their own morning tea and lunch as well as any other snacks, or 
purchase food from the school canteen.  Don’t forget your water bottle and a hat. 

Departure: School ends at 3:15pm. Students being picked up by parents should be collected from College 
Road. 

Kadina High Campus 

Arrival: Suggested time is 9:15am Meeting point: All students should meet in the MPC. 

On the day: Students should wear full primary school uniform, covered shoes/sports shoes and have a hat. 

On 26 November pizza lunch will be provided.  This will include gluten-free and vegetarian 
pizzas.  Students will need to bring morning tea and any other snacks, or purchase items from the 
school canteen.  Remember to bring a water bottle, and pen/pencil case. 

On 3 December parents are invited to attend from 9:15am to 10:15am and stay for a morning tea 
Q & A session.  School uniform will be available for purchase through the school canteen from 
8:00am.  Students will need to bring their own morning tea and lunch or purchase food from the 
canteen on this day. Remember to bring a water bottle, and pen/pencil case. 

Departure: School ends at 3:15pm. Students being picked up by parents should be collected from the car 
park within campus grounds. 

Richmond River High Campus 

Arrival:  Suggested time is 9:00am Meeting point: All students should meet in the MPU. 

On the day:  Students should wear full primary school uniform, covered shoes/sports shoes and have a hat. 

 A sausage sizzle lunch will be provided on both orientation days.  Students may choose to 
bring their morning tea or use the school canteen. Don’t forget a drink bottle, pencil/pen case.  

On 3 December parents are invited to attend an information and Q and A session from 9:15am-
10:15am, upstairs in the staff common room. 

Departure:  School ends at 3:15pm. Students being picked up by parents should be collected from Alexander 
Parade. 

An important part of the transition process is students becoming familiar with their travel arrangements when 
starting high school.  We encourage all students to travel to our orientation days in the same way they will travel 
to their campus next year.  If travelling by bus, you can check your bus route and pick up/drop off points by 
visiting: https://www.buslinesgroup.com.au/northern-rivers, phoning your local bus company or by contacting 
the campus which your child will attend. 
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